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To the Members of the Commission:

Re; Bruce Power 10 Year License Renewal

The Bruce County Historical Society is pleased to provide a letter of support on behalf of Bruce
Power’s application to the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission for a 10-year operating license
renewal. The Bruce County Historical Society supports this renewal for long term growth and
sustainability in our community.

The Bruce County Historical Society is a not for profit, charitable organization which is
governed by an executive committee made up of volunteers.

We have a membership which reaches not only Bruce County, but as far away as the United
States and the United Kingdom. Our goal is to bring the history of Bruce County to our residents
and beyond using traditional methods and the use of social media.

One of our projects is the production of a visual documentary on the history of Bruce County
since pre European settlement times. This video will be shown on TVOntario and meets the
provincial curriculum (with lesson plan) for use in our schools. The first nations in Bruce
County agreed to participate and collaborate in our documentary.

Bruce Power has been a major funder and supporter of our documentary from the very

beginning. We appreciate the confidence they have in us, and our production company, to
produce documentary that they would be proud to lend their name to.
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Without the continued support, growth and sustainability of Bruce Power, the Bruce County
Historical Society would not be able to bring productions as described above to our community,
province, country and the world. They are a vital part of our community. We therefore gladly put
forth our support of their 10- year license renewal request.

Regards,

Irene Howe
President
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